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I	fully	support	the	benchmarking	of	the	feed-in	tariff	in	line	with	the	increases	in	
wholesale	electricity.	Electricity	retailers	should	be	set	a	minimum	tariff	which	
should	represent	the	true	value	of	solar	energy	-	something	a	lot	closer	to	the	
retail	tariffs	than	at	present.It	is	incomprehensible	that	the	solar	energy	
produced	on	my	panels	can	be	sold	to	my	neighbour	for	10X	the	price	I	receive	
for	it.	
	
Mark	Davenport		
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